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I have property I Oregon  

Where volcanic activity shifts  

The area on occasion. If I lose my water to such a shift and need a new well, it 

appears I’m out of luck . It looks like the goal here is to move everyone into cities 

eventually so that all water use will be controlled by municipalities. 

Please don’t do this! We need the small farms and rural communities. If we have a 

water shortage we have a long coast line and can remove salt from ocean water.  

Don’t strangle rural homes and farms! 

From a 5 th generation Oregonian. 

Joanell Mogstad 


